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CITY OF PALM DESERT 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 
MEETING DATE: March 14, 2024  
 
PREPARED BY: Anthony J. Mejia, City Clerk 
 
REQUEST: RATIFY A LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR THE SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS’ GRANT APPLICATION FOR U.S. 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION’S REBUILDING AMERICAN 
INFRASTRUCTURE WITH SUSTAINABILITY AND EQUITY (RAISE) 
GRANT PROGRAM 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

Ratify a letter of support for the Southern California Association of Governments (SCAG) Grant 
Application for the “Southern California Comprehensive Sustainable Freight Plan” to the U.S. 
Department of Transportation. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

At the request of SCAG, Mayor Quintanilla and Mayor Pro Tem Harnik reviewed and approved 
issuance of the subject letter and the City Council is requested to ratify the letter of support for 
SCAG’s Grant Application for the “Southern California Comprehensive Sustainable Freight Plan” 
to the U.S. Department of Transportation’s Fiscal Year 2024 Rebuilding American Infrastructure 
with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) Grant Program. 
 
Legal Review: 
This report has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s office.  
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 
 
ATTACHMENT: 

Letter of Support 


